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Provider Network Notification 
Continuing Education Opportunity: 

Effective Telehealth Practices 

June 9, 2025 

TPN.Health is offering a free virtual continuing education opportunity for certain provider 
types. 

Effective Telehealth Practices—led by Melissa Dittberner PhD, CPS, PS, LMT—will take 
place virtually on Thursday, July 10, 2025, at 6 PM CDT and offer 1 CE hour for behavioral 
health providers.   

From TPN.Health: 

This essential two-hour training transforms behavioral health providers into 
confident telehealth practitioners with the skills to deliver quality virtual peer 
support. You'll master digital rapport-building, navigate privacy and HIPAA 
requirements, and learn proven strategies for overcoming technical 
challenges while fostering meaningful client engagement online.   

For more information, including scheduling and registration, please visit 
https://app.tpn.health/education/effective-telehealth-practices-2dbb3d6b 

Questions and Support:   

For questions, please contact LAProvider@AETNA.com or call 1-855-242-0802 and follow 
the prompts. 
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